
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5
th December, 2024  

Ghana 
 
JULIET IBRAHIM 
BEST PICTURE 
 
Dear, JULIET IBRAHIM 
 

Subject: Nomination for the 14th Ghana Movie Awards 

Congratulations! We are delighted to inform you that you have been nominated for the 
14th Ghana Movie Awards. This year’s prestigious event will take place on Saturday, 
January 18, 2025, at the Accra International Conference Center, starting promptly at 
8:00 PM. 
 
This nomination is a testament to your exceptional talent and dedication to excellence 
in the Ghanaian film industry. We look forward to celebrating your achievements and 
the contributions of others who continue to inspire and shape the movie industry. 
The dress code for the evening is as follows: 

• Gentlemen: Tuxedos or kente cloth 
• Ladies: Evening gowns 

For additional information on how to receive your official invite, please visit 
www.ghanamovieawards.com. If you’d like to bring guests, kindly contact us at the 
number below to confirm their attendance, subject to availability. 
 
Should you have any further questions, feel free to reach out to us. We are here to 
assist you in making this a memorable occasion. 
Once again, congratulations on your nomination. 
 

http://www.ghanamovieawards.com/


 
 
 
 

 
Kindly record a video of your acceptance speech and send it to us no later than 
January 11th on ghanamovieawards237@gmail.com . 
We look forward to welcoming you to an unforgettable evening of glamour and 
celebration!  
 
Warm regards. 
 
 
 
Frederick Nuamah 
CEO 
Ghana Movie Awards 
Phone: 0245412960/0506140215 
Email: ghanamovieawards237@gmail.com 
Website: www.ghanamovieawards.com

mailto:ghanamovieawards237@gmail.com
mailto:ghanamovieawards237@gmail.com
http://www.ghanamovieawards.com/




 


